

## **BOROUGH OF HYNDBURN**

HOME OF THE ACCRINGTON PALS

## **AUDIT & INVESTIGATIONS**

Town Hall

**Broadway Offices** 

Accrington BB5 1EZ

Email: mark.beard@hyndburnbc.gov.uk

Jo Billington, Head of Governance, Wyre Borough Council. Your ref:

Our ref: PeerRev/Mod Ask for: Mr Mark Beard Direct Line: 01254 380634 Date: 25<sup>th</sup> March 2018

Dear Jo,

## Lancashire District Councils Chief Auditors Group - Outcome of Peer Review

A meeting of the Peer Review Moderation Team was held on Thursday 24<sup>th</sup> May 2018 to consider recently completed reviews. The team comprised the following members of the Chief Auditors Group:

Mark Beard Hyndburn BC Ian Evenett Burnley BC

Dawn Highton South Ribble & Chorley BC

I am writing to inform you that the Moderation Team concluded that the review of, and resulting report into, Wyre Council's conformance with the PSIAS was fair and consistent with the expected standards established for the peer review process.

The Moderation Team has not made any recommendations regarding the outcome of your review or the Review Team's resulting report.

Yours Sincerely

Mark Beard

Head of Audit & Investigations



